
 

Fort Loudoun Dam/Lock Tours 

Tuesday, June 21st 10:00 AM and 2:00 PM 

 

 
 

You’ve seen the dam from the bridge on 321, now you can see the lock up close. 

Join us on a walking tour on the deck of the Ft. Loudoun Lock.  

The tour lasts approximately two hours. 

Each participant must complete a Corps of Engineers General Tour Request Form that 
will be emailed to you after you register.  

This form MUST be returned to Karen Halligan by June 1st.    

All participants over 16 years of age must provide photo ID upon arrival.  Only visitors 

with approval and confirmation will be permitted on tour. NO substitution or additions 

allowed.  

Directions to the lock will be provided to all attendees. Carpooling is recommended.   

Select your preferred tour time on Tellico Life 

COST:  Free – Please register online and the security form will be emailed to you for 
completion. 
 
Maximum Participants:  40 each time slot 
 
Cancellations: May 17th is the last day to register or cancel 
 
EC:  Karen Halligan 571 215-4346 

 
COVID-19 
By registering for this event, you are acknowledging that an inherent risk of exposure to COVID-19 exists in any public place where people are 

present. By attending this event, you voluntarily assume all risks related to exposure to COVID-19 and agree not to hold the Tellico Village 

Homeowners Association, Board of Directors or Event Coordinators liable for any illness or injury. 

 

 

 


